

6th November 2018

To the General Manager and Board of Trustees Greytown Trust Lands Trust 124 Main Street Greytown

Dear Kevin,

Executive Officer Salary Grant Request for 2019

The Greytown Sport & Leisure Society continues to be extremely grateful to the Greytown Trust Lands Trust for the funding support you provide to us and the Greytown sport and leisure community.

As with previous years, the Society is seeking further support from the Trust for a grant of \$45,000 for the Executive Officers Salary for 2019.

Jackie has worked hard to re-establish links with all our member clubs of Greytown as well as maintaining and forming new relationships within the region and with Sports Wellington-Wairarapa. She is seeking to further enhance her skills in sports governance, financial reporting and leadership and believes she has added value to the position. Our member clubs, schools and other community groups feel supported with her actions thus far and when the Board reintroduces 'Service Level Agreements', we would expect our network to improve and strengthen.

We all understand the importance of communication and information sharing and the challenges with working in the constantly changing environment of the sports committee. As a new Board we have a mix of experiences and backgrounds to work towards strategic plan goals with an effective administrator to coordinate on our behalf.

We hope that the Trust will be in a position to continue its support for our work.

Yours sincerely

Gavin Hodder

Chairman

Greytown Sport & Leisure Society

PO Box 106, Greytown, 5742 Greytown Town Centre, 89 Main Street, Greytown, 5712 027 7304999

greytownsport@xtra.co.nz | www.greytownsport.org.nz | www.facebook.com/GreytownSportLeisure